
ISLE OF WIGHT OBSERVER Saturday 10th July 1875 

 

 It is announced that Rear-Admiral G. HANCOCK will, in all probability, be the 

officer nominate to succeed Rear-Admiral INGLEFIELD, C.B., as superintendent of Malta 

Dockyard, and second in command of the Mediterranean Fleet. Rear-Admiral 

INGLEFIELD's period of service will expire in the early part of August. 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
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